
Petition to the Premier 
 
WHEREAS our Government currently permits the aerial application of glyphosate-based 
herbicides on forests in our province, to the detriment of public health and the health of 
ecosystems we all depend on, 
 
THEREFORE we, the undersigned residents of Nova Scotia, call upon the Premier to initiate a 
moratorium on aerial spraying of glyphosate based herbicides on all forested lands in Nova 
Scotia. We ask that this moratorium come into effect by December 31st, 2022.  

 
 

Signature Address 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Postal code is sufficient for the address.  Please return all petition pages with any signatures to J. 
Hatcher, 961 Parker Mountain Rd, Parker’s Cove, NS B0S 1A0 by October 15th, 2022 


